No. 952	Geneva, 29 January 1997








CONCERNING:








	Proposals to amend Appendices I and II of the Convention








1.	The deadline for the submission of proposals to amend Appendices I and II to be considered at the tenth meeting of the Conference of the Parties was 10 January 1997. The Secretariat has compiled a list of the proposals received and has distributed it in a notification to contracting or signatory States of CITES. A copy is attached to this Notification.





2.	To ensure that the Parties are able to examine these proposals with the minimum of delay, copies of the supporting statements are being sent in the original language to the Management Authorities with this Notification. In view of the volume of paper, only one copy of each supporting statement is being sent to each Party, this being sent to the first Management Authority named for each Party in the CITES Directory (or to the body specified as the recipient for all Notifications to the Parties). It is assumed that this authority will provide copies to other authorities as appropriate.





3.	To further provide the Parties with the possibility to review documents submitted as early as possible, copies of all other working documents received from the Parties will be transmitted to the Parties in their original language in the first week of February 1997.





